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I’m excited to be leaving soon to help 

with our exhibits at the University of 

Oklahoma, and the University of North Texas. 

Our trips are always physically exhausting, and 

spiritually refreshing. The routine of getting up 

at 5:30 a.m. every morning and not going to 

bed until 11:00 or so, plus standing outside all 

day, plus the physical labor of setting up the 

signs wears me out. But the other labor, that 

labor of ministering to people, the labor of 

listening to people, the labor of sharing the 

truth about abortion and of Christ, that labor 

energizes me. 

I can’t wait to 

see what God has in 

store for me on this 

trip, and would greatly 

appreciate your 

prayers as I begin 

traveling on the 6th of 

November. Please pray 

for safety in travel for 

all our staff, and for us 

to be filled with the 

Holy Spirit as we reach out to people. 

Our outreach dates are, UNT 

November 8th and 9th, and OU November 

10th and 11th. 

Thank you to all of my new donors! I 

am so blessed that you are a part of my 

ministry team. In case you are wondering what 

I’m up to day to day, the answer is fundraising. 

I need my support to be fully raised before I 

move to Wichita so that I can focus on the 

work in the office full time. I had been telling 

people that my goal was to leave this fall, and 

some people have been surprised to see me in 

College Station still, so I thought I should 

clarify. Once I finish raising support, I  will 

move to Wichita.  Until then I am going to 

devote my time to meeting with people, and 

following up with potential donors. I also am 

looking to spread the word about what I do to 

as many people as possible. I’m learning that 

fundraising is a sort of grassroots campaign, 

one that you can help with! 

If helping me finish raising my support 

is something that interests you, just shoot me 

an email. (Jacob.burow@jfaweb.org) I’d love 

to visit with you about how that works. One 

example is what a couple did for me this week, 

they invited people to their house for coffee 

and snacks to hear me present what JFA is and 

what I do. We had a great time and I got to 

meet lots of awesome people. 

God Bless, 

 

Jacobburow.blogspot.com          316.683.6426          Jacob.burow@jfaweb.org           

Justice For All, 113 N Martinson, Wichita KS 67203 

RESULTS OF MY SUPPORT RAISING EFFORTS TO DATE 

 

•As of November 1, I’ve reached 40% of my support goal. 

•48 families have partnered with me for this ministry so far (either                             

through monthly support or special gifts). Praise God! 

While I was not able to attend our exhibit 

at Colorado State University, I wanted to share 

another reflection from one of our training  par-

ticipants. It is a great example of the journey many 

people experience as a result of our training. 


